
 

March 22, 2021 

Provide Feedback on Pollinator Habitat in Alberta 
The Miistakis Institute is conducting a survey to understand the breadth of pollinator projects in Alberta 

The Miistakis Institute is conducting research on how roadside ditches and other marginal lands can be used as 
pollinator habitat in Alberta. The research includes a review of best management practices. It also includes 
interviews with municipal and environmental non-government organizations that have previously or are 
currently running pollinator projects and programs specific to marginal land habitat creation.  

The Miistakis Institute has created a survey for municipalities to provide input on the breadth of the pollinator 
projects and programs occurring in Alberta. 

The survey deadline is April 9, 2021. 

For any questions, please contact Holly Kinas at holly@rockies.ca  
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